
MEMO 

 

 

TO:   CentraCare Laboratory Clients 

 

FROM:   CentraCare Laboratory Services 

 

DATE: 07/15/2013 

 

SUBJECT: Procalcitonin Specimen Type Change  

 

 
 

 

 

On Monday, July 15, 2013 CentraCare Laboratory Services River Campus changed the 

sample type requirements for Procalcitonin testing to SST serum only.    

 

Please contact Jerome Schlabsz, Chemistry Technical Specialist at ext 57325 with any 

questions. 

 
 

 

 

 


